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Welcome! 

Good morning and welcome to the NorthWest Church of 

Christ!  We are so glad you have joined us this morning as we 

approach the throne of our God.  If you are new to our church 

family, then please let us know as we would love to meet you 

and pray blessings over you and anyone else who has come 

here with you.  We are thankful you have chosen to spend time 

with us and God this morning. We are so glad you’re here! 

If you’d like to contact              

Rob McRay, his email                            

address is:   

 rob@teamimp.com 

Tell Us 

You’re  

Here! 

Tell Us You’re Here by using this QR 

code  and add any prayer request that 

you might have. If any of your contact 

information in the directory is                         

incorrect, please let us know that also. 

If you have                
extra                      

grocery bags 
on hand, the 
Food Pantry 

could use 
them. 



 

SUMMER  CHILDREN’S EVENTS                   

  Science camp—June 12-14 
 Camp Ten 10—July 27-30 
 VBS—Week of August 7 

YOUTH UPCOMING EVENTS: 

 July 9-14—Camp 51                                   

Go to camp-51.com 

to register 

 July 2—Lock-In 

 July 23-26—Work Camp 

 
 
 

Prayers Request 

• April Ashbaugh—Please continue praying for my daughter, 
Amber, with her issue with alcoholism, and my boss’s         
daughter, Sarah. They weren’t able to get all of the tumor. 
Please give her the strength to get through the chemo-
therapy and radiation treatments. Also please send prayers 
for all who are suffering. Thank you  

 

Don’t forget to complete your 

“Opportunities to Serve” survey. 

We have a lot of places to serve 

and it’s never too late to start            

today. Paper copies are in the            

foyers or click on this QR code. 

SonShine Hour Today                                         

3 yrs old  to 2nd grade 

Camp Ten 10                        
Finished                           

2nd—5th grade 
Registration is 

now open.. Go by the Hospitality 
Desk in the main foyer and 

pick up your registration forms. 

Thank you for celebrating me and the rest of the                     

graduating seniors at our church. I appreciate the care, 

time, and energy you all have given to make us feel                    

special and know God’s love.                                                           

Sincerely, Andrew Frei 


